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Issue 4 
 

5th Nov 

 2018 

Courage 

 

Value of the month  

November Value is Courage and the stories used to support this are 

George and the Dragon and David and the Giant Killer. 
 

SUCCESSFUL- Please see the website for a list of the values used. 
 

High Wych Great War Commemorative event – this weekend 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Spook Fest – Thursday 5.30 – 7pm 

The Spook Fest has been rearranged for Thursday 8th November. 

Tickets are available from the office but not on the door on the night. 
 

 

School Closure 

The school was closed due to a burst pipe and water coming through the 

ceiling tiles. The works have been completed and County are in the 

process of exploring the possibility of replacing many of the old pipes 

so this doesn’t occur again. We are sorry for any disruption caused. 

Please make sure you have signed up to ‘Everbridge’ so that you are 

notified of any emergency closures as early as possible: 

Member.everbridge.net/index/892807736725489 

 
 

 
  



 

  
 

 
 

 

Scooters and skateboards 

Please do not allow your child to ride on their scooters on the school premises as they are a 

hazard to other adults and children at the start and end of the day. Thank you. 
 

NSPCC collection 

Please return any sponsor money collected by Wednesday 7th November.  
 

Shoeboxes 

Please return shoeboxes by Tuesday 13th November to either the classrooms or to the office. 

 

Red House- House Points Win 

Well done to Red House who won last half term. As they missed the chance to wear something red 

before the half term they will be allowed to do this on Friday – 9th November. 

 

Swimming – Year 3 and Year 4 

Due to the school closure on Friday 26th October we have arranged for Year 4 to have their final 

swimming session at Leventhorpe on Friday – 9th November. 

Year 3 will then start their four sessions on Friday 16th November, finishing on 7th December. 

Please send in your payment and permission slip for this as soon as possible. 

This change is awaiting confirmation from Leventhorpe pool but we don’t anticipate it being a 

problem.  We will let you know if anything changes. 

 

Office post box 

Just a reminder that you or the children can put letters directly in to the letter box outside the 

office to avoid queueing at busy times or the children can hand them in to their class teacher. 

 

Photograph order deadline 

Final opportunity to return photo orders to the office is tomorrow morning by 9am – Tuesday 6th 

November.  Any late orders will need to be made direct to Tempest and will incur a postage charge 

 

Dates for the term 
 

November  Value: Courage 

7th November Sponsor money returned 

9th November Yr 4 swim  - final session 

12th November Anti-bullying week 

13th November Shoeboxes returned 

16th November Children in Need Day  

16th November Yr 3 swim for 4 weeks 

20th November Year 5 Egyptians Day 

3rd December Occasional Day – school closed 

December Value: Compassion 

12th December Christmas service 10am in church 

12th December Christmas Dinner and Panto 

13th December PTA Christmas disco  5.30-7pm 

17th December 9.15 KS1 Nativity 

18th December 9.15 KS1 Nativity  

19th December 9.15 FS Nativity 

Thurs 20th December End of term. Finish 2pm 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 
 

 
 


